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 Please continue in prayer with us for: 

• Living Water Baptist Church in Jarabacoa 

• Missionaries Wes and Melina Lane 

• God’s provision and guidance as we travel 

and seek more partners in ministry 

• Salvation of our lost family members 

• God to direct us to the right vehicle and 

home in the Dominican Republic 

 

 

 

August/September 2021 
 

 

 

 

 

 
 

Dear Ministry Partners, 

 Thanks and praise be to God who has 
blessed our family with a healthy baby! Jubal was 
born mid-August and is doing very well now, after 
an initial period of jaundice and poor weight gain. 
Now the jaundice has faded, he is eating well and 
starting to chunk up. Thank you for praying for 
Teah and the baby! We are very grateful for how 
God has answered prayers.  
 

 

 

 

Furlough News 

Praise The Lord! Three new churches 
have voted to partner with us since our last letter!  

During the month of August, we stayed 
close to Springfield. Teah had weekly doctor 
appointments as we awaited Jubal’s arrival. 
During this time and the weeks following Jubal’s 
birth, God gave me opportunities to present and 
preach the gospel in local meetings.  

After one service, a gentleman came to 
the altar because he was struggling with 
assurance of salvation. Praise the Lord, he was 

able to get that straightened out with the pastor 
that night.  

God also gave my dad and I a unique 
opportunity to speak about the importance of 
praying for more missionaries via a Project 9:38 
podcast.  

Field News 
I have reserved a flight in December to fly 

into the D.R. with our belongings to look for a 
vehicle and home for our family. Please pray for 
that trip. Lord willing, I’ll be able to get those 
things in place during that trip and we’ll be able to 
all return to our mission field the beginning of the 
year. We also appreciate your prayers now as 
we’ve begun traveling for meetings out of state 
again, and now with a newborn. 

Many of you have messaged and asked 
about the earthquake in Haiti. The majority of the 
energy radiated west from the epicenter leaving 
most of the island unaffected. However, there 
were countless lives lost and two towns 
destroyed. Please pray for the Faldi Family as they 
minister there and help with relief aid.  

Thank you for praying for the young 
adults of Iglesia Bautista Agua Viva in Jarabacoa. 
Another young couple got married and we are 
excitedly watching as a first generation of 
Christian families is beginning to take shape.  
Your fellow-servants, 

Josh and Teah  

www.missionarylanes.com 
www.facebook.com/LanesToTheDR  
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